
KRLC Stand Up Council Meeting 
10/13/24 

Present: Helene Hedlund, Jan Swanson, Craig Whiting, Randi Alreck, Ed Lee, 
Vicki Gorman, Pastor Susan, Kay Bloom 
Absent: LeAllan Estrem, Nancy Dent, David Grong 

Helene Hedlund called to order the meeting at 10:10 am 

The Minutes from 9/8/24 were approved with a motion, second and approval, 
which will now be sent to Nancy Dent to be placed on the KRLC Web site. 

The Treasurer, Ed Lee, has been working with Committees for the next years 
budget, which the Council will review next month.  This is a new policy of inviting 
each Committee to submit and set a budget with the Treasurer.  This will be 
presented to the KRLC Council for approval. 

Last month the funds were a bit low, however, last week collections were in an 
very good place. 

Snow plowing is set and arranged for the winter season. 

There seems to be some technical difficulties in the Church Office, at present 
please communicate through E-Mail.   The new copier is having a hard time 
playing well with others, like the phone, computer etc. and seems to need therapy 
by those who can deal with it. 

A meeting will be held to train people on the new printer. 

The next meeting will be November 10, 2024.   This will be a full Council Meeting 
to review all Budgets for next year. 

A new stethoscope, blood pressure cuff, medical bag, epipen have been donated to 
the church.   The red Medical Bag will be hung below the Defibrillator. 

The adjourned at 10:08 am with the Lords Prayer, 

Respectfully submitted by Kay Bloom, Recording Secretary.


